
 
 

 

 
Construction Update – 29th January 2018 

 
 

This notification is regarding the upcoming excavation works on the northern side of 
Innovation Plaza.  
 
Temporary fencing for Stage 1 will be installed tomorrow, then we will commence saw cutting 
and excavation works in the area.  The work is scheduled to commence on Tuesday 30th 
January and be completed by Friday 15th February. 
 
As shown in the staging plan on the following pages, works will be conducted along the 
northern side of the National Innovation Centre (NIC). We will be maintaining at least 2m of 
fire egress at all times through the duration of the works.  
 
The same time restrictions (7:30 - 9:30am) for noisy works in Innovation Plaza will be applied 
while we carry out works on the northern side of NIC.  
 
We can also confirm that access to car parking and the garbage area will be maintained at all 
times. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact me 
at atp.communications@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
ATP Communications and Engagement Manager 
 Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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